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12-May-2014

Dear Dr. Choi,

It is a pleasure to accept your manuscript entitled "Directly finite algebras of pseudofunctions on locally
compact groups" in its current form for publication in the Glasgow Mathematical Journal.  The comments of
the reviewer(s) who reviewed your manuscript are included at the foot of this letter. A few typographical error
were found, so you should address these first.

Thank you for your submitting your paper.  On behalf of the Editors of the Glasgow Mathematical Journal, we
look forward to your continued contributions to the Journal.

Please could you now send the final LaTeX file of your article to the Editorial Office (gmj@maths.gla.ac.uk) as
an attachment with the name GMJ-14-0019.tex

Yours sincerely,
Prof. Ian Strachan
Editor in Chief, Glasgow Mathematical Journal
gmj@maths.gla.ac.uk

Reviewer(s)' Comments to Author:

Reviewer: 1

Comments to the Author
I'm including below a number of details that the author should take into account:
1. Page 5, line -13: \tau(u) should be replaced by \phi(a).
2. Page 6: I would like to suggest the author to consider to place Remark 3.3 directly as the proof of Lemma
3.2 instead of a Remark.  I should emphasize that this suggestion is merely aesthetic.
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